

Greg Panio Provincial Parking Manager 1440 14th Ave Regina, SK S4P 0W5 P: 306-552-7397

August 31, 2023

Scott McCaig 201 – 3rd Avenue North Saskatoon, SK S7K 2H7

Dear Scott,

This letter is to express our desire to lease the property located at 232/240 Avenue C North for the purpose of parking SHA employee vehicles and shuttling them to our hospital locations. Over the last several months, it has been widely publicized of the safety concerns of SHA employees going to and from work when parking on city streets. SHA facilities do not have enough parking stalls to provide for all employees. The most immediate solution to address these serious issues was a park & ride service.

This park & ride service for SHA employees would see the employee park their vehicle and then be shuttled to either City Hospital or St. Paul's Hospital. The hours of this operation would run from 6am until 9pm, Monday to Friday.

I cannot stress enough how important this park & ride service for SHA staff is to the safety of staff. All three hospitals service the residents of Saskatoon and offering this service not only helps with current staff but also the retention and acquisition of new staff.

I thank you for your consideration of the SHA leasing this property.

Sincerely,

Greg Panio

Provincial Parking Manager Saskatchewan Health Authority

Healthy People, Healthy Saskatchewan

The Saskatchewan Health Authority works in the spirit of truth and reconciliation, acknowledging Saskatchewan as the traditional territory of First Nations and Métis People.

NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY: This information is for the recipient(s) listed and is considered confidential by law. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, disclosure, copying or communication of the contents is strictly prohibited.

Version: February 2020 Letter | 1